
 
 
 
4 July 2022 
 
 
Dear  
 
 
ATISN 16407 - Kilvey Hill Development  
 
 
Information requested 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 16th June 2022.  You asked for: 
 
Full background information on the proposed Kilvey Hill development with Skyline 
Enterprises to date. 
 
This information should include (but not be limited to): 

• details of any taxpayer money which has been offered or provided in support 
of the project (in the form of grants and direct or indirect support) 

• the tendering process undertaken. 
 
Our response 
 
Parts of your request does not provide a sufficiently clear description of the 
information for me to identify and locate the information you are seeking.  
 
I would be grateful if you could provide greater clarity or be more specific in terms of 
what might constitute ‘Full background information’ as I am sure you will accept that 
this can be very broad in nature.  
 
Likewise I would be grateful if you could confirm what is meant by the ‘tendering 
process undertaken’.  
 
I will be unable to process this part of your request any further without this 
clarification 
 
With regard your request for details of any taxpayer money which has been offered 
or provided in support of the project (in the form of grants and direct or indirect 
support); at this point in time no offer of funding has been made from ourselves 
(Welsh Government) to the project developers. We hold no information on whether 
the project has been offered or provided with public funding from other bodies. 
 
Next steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF  
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 


